Dear Parents,

.Yourk child’s school and the Kenosha Kingfish would like to inform you that
1S going to be participating in the Kingfish Reading Program presented by Ca
all know the importance of establishing strong reading skills during a child’
hopefully we can help by implementing this program. In coordination with

the I}?ingﬁsh will be givi_ng a free hot dog, soda and game ticket to all students who complete the
reading program for their school’s Family Night at a Kingfish game this summer.

this year your child
rthage College. We
s adolescence, and
your child’s school,

We ask that you help work with your child to fill out the tracker sheet, so he/she can accomplish

the goal and complete the program. Students will fill in their tracker sheets as if they are running
- the bases in baseball.

 Toreach first base, 25 minutes must be read. Students will receive a Kingfish tattoo and

a 50% off Wisconsin Juniors Volleyball Coupon.

* loreach second base, 50 minutes must be read. Students will receive a free Kid Zone
pass to use at a Kingfish game sponsored by Kerber Smiles Pediatric Dentistry.
e For third base, 75 minutes must be read. Students will receive a Culver’s coupon.

And finally when they reach Home Plate on the tracker sheet, they will receive a free hot
dog, soda and game ticket.

e This tracker sheet is due to your child’s teacher by Monday, March 13th.

Your child’s reading program ticket will be valid for your school’s Family Night game only
and $9 discounted tickets are available to all family members and friends for this game
only. These tickets are only available prior to the date of your school’s Family Night. Your
~ child’s reading program ticket, as well as the discounted tickets, will be ordered through the
~ order form provided to your child by the school. Once your child has returned the tracker sheet

to his/her teacher, he/she will be given an order form. Fill out the form and return it via the
instructions listed on the order form or the instructions given to you by the school. All TICKET
order forms must be returned to the school by Friday, April 7th. If you have any questions, or if
you need tickets after the ticket order form has been turned in, please contact Megan Chatterton

" in the Kingfish ticket office at (262)653-0900.

~ We hope you will join us in encouraging your child to read more and attend your school’s
~ Family Night. The Kingfish look to initiate a strong relationship with your school and
. community and hope that you will work with your student to help him/her successfully complete
~ the Kingfish Reading Program.

o cs Thank you,

- Megan Chatterton
- Kenosha Kingfish _
~ Director of Ticket Operations
- 7817 Sheridan Road
~ Kenosha, WI 53143



